SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING OF MAY 5, 2023
	A special meeting of the Mannington City Council, with Mayor Lora Michael presiding, was held Friday, May 5, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at city hall.  Council members attending were Kris Bates, John Craw and Roger Russell.
	The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance.
	The first item of business was two agreements with the Division of Highways for either the rehabilitation or replacement of the Mary Ellen Street Bridge and the Historic South Side Bridge.  Craw made the motion to accept both agreements with the DOH.  Bates seconded the motion and all approved.
	The appointment of poll workers for the upcoming city election was the next item on the agenda.  Mayor Michael read the names of the workers.  Councilman Craw questioned whether poll workers must live in the city limits and read a section of the city charter.  City Clerk Michele Fluharty said she checked with the secretary of state’s office several years ago when it became increasingly difficult to get poll workers and they said it was allowed.  Bates made the motion to approve the following poll workers:
JENNIFER BARKER					ROSE SNYDER
MARY LYNN FROST			          CARA STARSICK
LAURA HAUGHT					 MARK STARSICK
JOAN HAYES                                               BETTY TAYLOR
BILL HUNTER                                               TOMETTA YOST
SUE JOLLIFFE					 
RHONDA MARTIN
JOANNA REEVES					EARLY VOTING WORKERS
ARLENE SCOTT					PHYLLIS HEARN
PATRICIA SECHREST				BILL HUNTER
FAITH SHAVER
SHIRLEY SMITH
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Russell seconded the motion and it carried.
Russell made the motion to adjourn.  Bates seconded the motion and it carried.  The meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.
